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Upcoming Events

Don't want to wait for the mail?
View the current issue of the Winchester Trails 

Trailwriter on the 1st day of each month at www.
PEELinc.com

Greetings Winchester Trails,
	          May
Mother’s Day			   11
Armed Forces Day		  17
Memorial Day/CFISD Holiday	 26
Last day of school		  29

Our March board meeting was well attended even though it was 
rescheduled due to weather. We discussed issues surrounding the 
opening of the pool, repairs to the clubhouse, security and the park 
plan. 

Last year, at the request of many, we opened the pool in early May. 
We will again be opening the pool the first weekend in May. The pool 
has been cleaned and prepared for the season although the diving 
board maybe out of service initially since an inspection revealed 
the need for repairs. It is anticipated that the board will be in service 
by the time the pool opens. However, if the board is inoperable in 
early May, it should be repaired shortly thereafter. Pool tags will be 
distributed on April 26 and May 3 at the pool. Letters were sent in 
March with registration forms for pool tags as well as a schedule for 
the pool hours. This year we will set aside one hour on Wednesday 
mornings for Senior Citizens. We hope this will make the pool more 
accessible and enjoyable. 

Inspections to the clubhouse indicate some areas that need attention. 
The roof and gutters will need repairs along with one of the walls 
inside. In addition, we are considering the replacement of the carpet 
with ceramic tile. Other improvements will be considered depending 
upon budgetary constraints.  

Elsewhere in this issue of the TrailWriter, you will notice a section 
on security. We are experiencing an increase in crime in the area as 
well as our subdivision. We are working with the Sheriff’s office to 
address this problem but one of the best responses we can have to 
remain alert to suspicious activities such as unfamiliar cars either 
parked or being driven through the neighborhood. Don’t hesitate to 
call the Sheriff’s office if you suspect something. We can combat 
these crimes by looking out for one another. 

The Board continues to attend the MUD 9 meetings to remain active 
and support the park plan.  The wall has been completed, we are 
fortunate to have the wall and a MUD that considers the importance 
of maintaining the subdivision. Please provide your input as the next 
phase of the plan unfolds. 

Until next month…
Walter

Winchester Trails Security Alert!
IMPORTANT 

	 Recently the Trails has experienced several home burglaries. 
As residents we need to maintain our personal and community 
diligence in our responsibility to the neighborhood.
Residents should check the following before leaving their 
home:
	 Open garage doors with no vehicle in site
	 Gates which are open between the house and garage
	 Unlocked or open doors and windows
	 Newspapers, front door fliers and front yard trash indicates 
	 no one is home
	 Backyard fences from the home to the garage should be kept 
locked. Back yard doors that have windows are easy entry for 
burglars.  Consider replacing them with solid doors or even 
adding a screen door with locks for extra protection.  The longer 
it takes to break-in the better chance a burglar will move on to 
an easier home or area.
Here are several tips residents should consider:
	 Change up your schedules as able
	 Get a neighbor to watch your house if you leave even for 
	 a weekend
	 Check with neighbors and know whose cars are who’s
	 Be on the look-out for suspicious, slow moving vehicles
	 Call the Sheriff’s office to report unusual activity, write 
	 down specifics
	 Call 911 if you witness criminal activity in progress
Remember, we already have a problem.  If everyone takes part, we can 
enjoy a safe environment in the Trails once again.  For any questions 
contact the Board Directors listed in your 2008 Directory.

Thank you,
Board of Directors
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Committee Chairmen

Maintenance Association Directors

MUD #9 Officers
David Gurghigian, President.................................. 281-894-4140
Jeff Ottmann, Vice President................................. 281-469-1465
Wayne Wilcox, Secretary....................................... 281-894-6233
Jim Giese, Assistant Secretary............................... 281-890-5207
Sandor Karpathy.....................................................281-955-1138
To ask questions or report problems concerning the Winchester 

Trails Subdivision, call
PLANNED COMMUNITY MANAGEMENT

281-870-0585
Sheriff, Non-911 Calls............................................. 713-221-600

Jim Malone is the security representative for WT.
His email can be found on the Security page of the Trails website.

Greg Johnson.............................................................832-237-8178
Jim Malone.................................................................281-890-3803
Ian McCrory...............................................................713-818-0138
Walter Sonne..............................................................281-894-7117
Paulette Walker..........................................................281-894-5708

Clubhouse Rentals
  Linda Van Zuilekom................................................281-615-0335
Directory Editor
  Melissa Zmerzlikar...............................kmzmerz-wt@yahoo.com
Newsletter Editor
	 Lisa Wooldridge.....................................................281-890-1417
Stork Committee
	 Alison Poor.............................................................281-807-0244
Tennis Representative
  Debbie Griesbach.....................................................281-894-9725
Welcome Committee
	 Missy Fouts........................................................... 832-237-5717
Yard of the Month
	 Ron Matthews........................................................281-955-1005

Advertising Information
Please support the businesses that advertise in the Winchester 
Trails Trailwriter. Their advertising dollars make it possible for 
all residents to receive a newsletter each month at no charge. 
No homeowners association funds are used to produce or mail 
the newsletters. If you would like to support the newsletter by 
advertising, please contact our Sales Office at 888-687-6444; 
advertising@PEELinc.com for ad information and pricing The 
deadline for ads is the 10th of each month for the upcoming 
month’s newsletter.

DISCLAIMER: Articles and ads in this newsletter express the opinions of their 
authors and do not necessarily reflect the opinions of Peel, Inc. or its employees. 
Peel, Inc. is not responsible for the accuracy of any facts stated in articles submitted 
by others. The publisher also assumes no responsibility for the advertising content 
with this publication. All warranties and representations made in the advertising 
content are solely that of the advertiser and any such claims regarding its content 
should be taken up with the advertiser.
* The publisher assumes no liability with regard to its advertisers for misprints 
or failure to place advertising in this publication except for the actual cost of 
such advertising.
* Although every effort is taken to avoid mistakes and/or misprints, the publisher 
assumes no responsibility for any errors of information or typographical mistakes, 
except as limited to the cost of advertising as stated above or in the case of 
misinformation, a printed retraction/correction.
* Under no circumstances shall the publisher be held liable for incidental or 
consequential damages, inconvenience, loss of business or services, or any other 
liabilities from failure to publish, or from failure to publish in a timely manner, 
except as limited to liabilities stated above.

Articles in this newsletter express the opinions of their authors and do not 
necessarily reflect the opinions of Peel, Inc. or any of its employees. Peel, Inc. is 
not responsible for the accuracy of any facts stated in articles submitted by others. 
Federal Copyright Laws prohibit the reproduction of previously published materials 
which include newspaper articles, magazine articles and web page articles without 
the original author's expressed written consent. Please do not submit articles which 
are in violation of this law.

Bashans Painting
 & Home Repair

• Interior & Exterior
• 20 Years Experience
• Hardiplank Installation
• Wood Replacement
• Pressure Washing
• Sheetrock Repair & Texturing
• Cabinet Painting
• Door Refi nishing & Replacement
• Wallpaper Removal
• Custom Staining
• Fence Replacement or Repair

Commercial/Residential
Free Estimates

281-347-6702

References Available • Fully Insured
NO PAYMENT UNTIL COMPLETION

281-731-3383cell

bashanspainting@earthlink.net
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Peel, Inc.

KELLY PEEL 512-989-8905, Ext. 22
Sales Manager kelly@PEELinc.com

 
203 West Main Street, Suite D PH. 512-989-8905
Pfl ugerville, Texas 78660 Fax 512-989-8946

Register NOW for summer and fall
classes at Lone Star College-CyFair

convenient payment plan ... 
weekend, evening, hybrid and 
distance learning classes to fit 
your schedule.

For schedules 
and registration
information, 
visit us at 
CyFair.LoneStar.edu.

Barker Cypress Campus
9191 Barker Cypress
Cypress, TX 77433

Lone Star College-Fairbanks Center
14955 Northwest Freeway

Houston, TX 77040

CyFair.LoneStar.edu
affirmative action/eeo college

Yard of The MonthFront Section
10310 Wagon Trail
Steve & Jan Crow

Back Section
DSC 20, 10426 Pearl

Steve & Linda 
Christian

Each month two yards are selected for our Yard-of-the-Month 
winners.  There is a concern that not all homeowners are 
receiving their YOM certificates.  The gift cards are mailed 
directly from Sandra Keyser, a local Remax realtor that supports 

this committee.  The envelopes will be marked YOM.  Please 
remember when you are a future Yard-of-the-Month winner; be 
on the lookout for your certificate in the postal.  Thank you to 
Sandra Keyser for her help and support.

Attention:  Yard-of-the-Month Winners!

Prayer
A women’s prayer group meets most 

Thursday mornings from 9:00 to 10:30 here 
in Winchester Trails. For more information 
please call Betty Cadena at 281-897-0646.            

TENNIS KEY REIMBURSEMENT
 FYI: We have not used a key system for the tennis courts for 

several years now.  We do not reimburse residents for old keys.    
Thank you, Ron Matthews

Got questions?
Want Answers?

	 Community Association Institute (CAI) is an organization that 
exists to provide resources to Homeowner Associations. The 
local chapter of CAI is premiering a new call-in radio program, 
Community Spotlight. The program airs from 2-3 PM every 
Friday on 650 AM, (KIKK-AM). Topics will be anything of 
interest to HOAs. Feel free to call in and ask questions. 
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With my market knowledge and proven 
marketing techniques, I can move it fast.

Call ME for details
on how I'll actively market your home.

Selling a home takes
experience and dedication.

I can make things Happen!I can make things Happen!

281-246-4966

Sandra Keyser - 713-882-2672
SandieKeyser@aol.com

	 HOWDY PARTNER
Please welcome the Mayer family, the Dickerson family and the 

King family to the Trails neighborhood.
In February, Paul and Jennifer Mayer moved from Minnesota into 

their home at 9014 Bent Spur Lane. The Mayer’s have two children, 
Megan and Kayla. Paul works as a Manufacturing Engineer and 
Jennifer is a homemaker. 

Jennifer and Gary Dickerson now call 10322 Wagon Trail 
home. Gary works as a Control System Engineer and Jennifer is a 
homemaker. They have two miniature pinchers, Roxy and Schatzy, 
and Italian Greyhound, Jazzy.  

Kyle, Stacy and Hannah King moved into their home at 10503 
Hondo Hill in March. Kyle works as a Service Desk Manager and 
Stacy is a Business Intelligence Group Manager for a local bank. 
Welcome Kings and dog, Maggie, (and unnamed turtle)

The Howdy Partner feature of the TrailWriter is made possible 
through the efforts of the Welcome Committee.  If you are new to 
the neighborhood and have not been welcomed, please let us know.  
We want to stop by and say hello, get some information to introduce 
your family to the neighbors through this article, and give you a 
handy packet of information to help familiarize you with your new 
neighborhood.  We also have Trails information available on our 
website at www.winchestertrails.com.  Welcome to the Trails!

Missy Fouts
832-237-5717

Winchester Trails - 2008 
Graduates

	 If you have a graduate please notify Melissa  
Zmerzlikar  at kmzmerz-wt@yahoo.com so get 
your graduate in next months TrailWriter.

Opt-in For Neighborhood Notices?
	 If you haven’t received an email from our directory editor, 
Melissa Zmerzlikar, and would like to receive neighborhood 
notices on what’s happening in our community please send 
your email address to Melissa @  kmzmerz-wt@yahoo.com. 
Your email address will be forwarded to Lesa Smith who 
handles e-blasts.  Thank you to all of our neighbors who are 
currently participating in this program.
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I’m Texas Energy Analyst Alan Lammey. Maybe you’ve heard me 
on the radio talking about the market forces that drive energy 
prices. I’m here to tell you that you’re not stuck paying those high 
prices to big electric companies anymore! Stop it.

www.sparkpowerbank.com

www.sparkpowerbank.com

We Challenge What You Pay For Electricity!
If SparkPowerBank isn’t your current electricity provider…chances are you're paying too much!

SIGN-UP TODAY
Right Online!

Some electric companies talk about “Simple” rate plans – that just means it costs you more!
Others brag that they’ll “Send you a Rebate” – that just means you’re already paying too much!!

Why would you want to go with an electric provider that charges you more, when you
can go to www.sparkpowerbank.com and pay far less for the same electricity?

Make sense?

Please choose "Newsletter Ad" as your referral on the SparkPowerBank.com website.

Come to the Power Bank – www.SparkPowerBank.com
Why pay more than you have to?  Those days are over!
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We currently publish newsletters
for the following subdivisions in Houston:

1-888-687-6444

Blackhorse Ranch
 Bridgeland

Canyon Gate at the Brazos
Coles Crossing
Cypress Mill

Enchanted Valley
Fairfield

Harvest Bend The Village
Lakes on Eldridge

Lakes on Eldridge North
Lakewood Grove
Legends Ranch

Longwood

Riata Ranch
Steeplechase
Summerwood
Village Creek

Waterford Harbor
Willowbridge
Willowlake

Willow Pointe
Winchester Country
Winchester Trails
Windermere Lakes
Wortham Villages

Peel, Inc.
Printing & Publishing
Publishing community newsletters since 1991

www.PEELinc.com

Kelly Peel, Sales Manager
kelly@PEELinc.com

Classified Ads
Personal classifieds (one time sell items, such as a used bike...) run at no charge to 
Winchester Trails residents, limit 30 words, please e-mail lwool2@sbcglobal.net.
Business classifieds (offering a service or product line for profit) are $50, limit 40 words, 
please contact Peel, Inc. Sales @ 512-989-8905 or advertising@PEELinc.com.

Winchester Trails Trash
A Friendly Reminder: 

Trash is to be placed for pickup 
after 6pm on Monday and Thursday 

evenings. Also, tree and shrub 
trimmings must be bundled & tied prior 
to placing them on the curb for pickup. 

Unbundled trimmings will not be picked 
up. This results in unsightly street trash.

Thank you,
WT Maintenance Board

MILESTONES
New Teenagers - Happy 13th!
05/02 - Jake Williford
05/15 - Daniel Mulholland
05/26 - Tyler Hebert
05/31 - Matthew Van Zuilekom

New Drivers - Happy 16th!
05/01 - Matthew Griesbach
05/10 - Nicolas Dutcher
05/10 - Michael Kelley
05/15 - Kelsey O’Briant
05/25 - Meagan Cooney

New Voters - Happy 18th!
05/14 - Eric Lee

New Adults - Happy 21st!
05/01 - Joe Linfesty
05/12 - Jennifer Nguyen
05/14 - Maggie Stockwell
05/18 - Megan McIntosh
05/24 - Suzy Lawrence

Happy 15th Anniversary!
05/21 - Martin & Dana Zera
05/28 - John & Sheryl Dixon

Happy 25th Anniversary!
Stephen & Shirley Christenson

Happy 30th Anniversary!
05/01 - Dan & Karen Gillingham

Personal Classifieds
FOR SALE: SP Teri Girls Ice Figure 
Skates - Size 3-1/2 AA. White w/ 8-3/4” 
Exceptional condition-will sell for $350. 
Call 713-927-7757.
FOR SALE: Buffet Crampon B12 
Student Clarinet w/hard case. Excellent 
condition-will sell for $325.  Call 713-
927-7757
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Advertise 
Your Business Here

888-687-6444

You should receive your 
newsletter no later than 
the 15th of the month.

If you have received this after the 15th please 
call the Willow Place Post Office. 281-890-2392

41
U S A

“Things to Consider When 
Choosing a Contractor!”

• Watch for yard signs and ask friends, neighbors and fellow 
workers for names of contractor that have done them a good job 
for similar type work.
• Get the job details in writing also talk over which days and hours 
they will work.
• Get bids from at least 3 different contractors for work to be 
performed.
• Get a reference list from the contractors and call and always 
check with the BBB
• Go over each item on proposal and make any required corrections 
and/or additions prior to job start.  Ask questions if you do not 
understand terms.
• Insist proposal states the contractor will be responsible for any 
damage to existing structure, gutters, trees, plants, shrubs, etc., 
during indoor/outdoor construction.
• Will the person making proposal and/or a management person 
make frequent job visits during the construction interval?
• Scheduling should also take in consideration the availability of 
any special material required.  
• All payments should be rendered only at job completion.
• Never leave a check for payment to a contractor until you can 
inspect the completed work.
• Final inspection and payment should be with only the person that 
wrote the original proposal.  
You should consider a different contractor if the contractor cannot/

will not agree to any of the above items.  
	 Billy Bell

Semi-Formal Dance for ALL Cook 
Middle School 8th Grade Students

ALL currently enrolled Cook Middle School 8th graders are 	
	 invited.
May 10 from 7:30 to 10:30 PM at Raveneaux Country Club, 	
	 9415 Cypresswood Dr.
Tickets are $10 (cash only and not sold at the door).  Sales end 	
	 May 7.
Nice attire only.  No jeans, shorts, shorts,T-shirts, flip flops, or 	
	 tennis shoes allowed.
Please contact Delia Artz  at 281-955-7239 for ticket purchase 	
	 or information. 

Note:  This dance is sponsored by parents and is not sponsored by 
Cook Middle School. Adult supervision will be provided until 10:30 
and all parents are welcome to stay if they want.  Students MUST be 
picked up no later than 10:30.        
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Peel, Inc.
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